
 

 Revised: 06262020 

 

Circumcision Procedure Codes Become a 

Benefit for Additional Provider Types  
 
What’s changed? 
Effective August 1, 2020, as directed by the Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) , additional provider 

types will be reimbursed for new-born circumcisions for procedure codes 54150 - Circumcision and 54160 - Excision 

Procedure on the Penis. These services will be a payable benefit to the following types of providers: 

 

• Advanced Practice Registered Nurse 

• Certified Nurse Midwives 

• Clinical Nurse Specialists 

• Nurse Practitioners 

• Physician Assistants 

 

When will this change be effective? 
This change will be effective August 1, 2020. 

 
What are the specific procedure codes for billing? 
Use the appropriate procedure codes - 54150-Circumcision and 54160-Excision Procedure on the Penis. Rendered 

services must be in the office or outpatient hospital setting.   

 

Have questions? 
Contact our Medicaid provider call center at 1-877-560-8055 or  contact your Medicaid Provider Network Representative 

at 1-855-212-1615. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 By clicking this link, you will go to a new website/app (“site”). This new site may be offered by a vendor or an independent third party. The site may also contain non-Medicare related information. In 

addition, some sites may require you to agree to their terms of use and privacy policy. 
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